
The WHPS Weekly 
Friday 26th January 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

January seems to have flown by and has been a very busy month at West Hampstead. The children are 

well into their new units of learning and showing just how much progress they have made as we           

approach the mid-year point! 

We have plenty of reason to celebrate our children this fortnight and are particularly proud of how they 

have represented West Hampstead outside of school. 

Some Year 3 students took part in a dodgeball competition, with 4 children bringing home a medal. What 

made us particularly proud were the comments from other coaches and school staff who said our       

children’s manners and sportsmanship were exemplary. Well done! 

The school choir truly shone in their performance at the Queen Elizabeth Hall. It was certainly a special 

moment watching them perform on stage and we know that the families of those involved loved    

attending the event. A big thank you to Miss Woodfield and our choir teacher, Aga, who made it possible 

through their efforts preparing the children for the performance. 

As well as these external events, music has been brought to West Hampstead with the Orchestra of the 

Age of Enlightenment visiting nursery and Reception this week. We know that the early years loved their 

first visit and impressed the visitors with their fantastic listening and contributions. 

We wish all of our families a restful, fun weekend enjoying what is hoped to be some milder weather. 

Miss Efford 

EVENTS NEXT WEEK 

 

MONDAY:            Yr6 SAT’s Breakfast for Parents/Carers 

    Danube Class Swimming PM   

TUESDAY:   9:15-10:15 Prospective Parent Tour 

    9:00-14:00  Orchestra of the Age of Enlightenment visit EYFS 

WEDNESDAY:  Earthwatch Visit and Workshops 

    Thames Class Swimming PM 

FRIDAY:                 Number Day Dress Up Day- £1.00 Donation 

    9:10 Number Day  Assembly         

    2:45-3:15 Golden Time 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Last year, we hosted our first  Winter 

Read Aloud and this year we          

continued to celebrate our love of 

reading!  

 

 

 

 

 

As a school we enjoyed an evening of 

reading and quizzes to celebrate our 

love of books & stories. It was lovely to feel the buzz around reading 

throughout the school.  



       

We hope you and your child         
enjoyed listening to their class 
teacher read to you in a cosy    

classroom and that the children's 
discussions about books continued 

when you went home.  

 

As we shared and talked 
about all things Fiction and 
Non-fiction, children and 
adults enjoyed some tasty 
treats and hot chocolate with 
marshmallows throughout 
the evening! Delicious!   

 

 

As with all school events, your attendance and enthusiasm is so       
appreciated. We loved welcoming families in to join us and hope to 

see even more at upcoming events that we have planned.  

Keep your eyes peeled for upcoming information about World Book 
Day celebrations at West Hampstead. 



Activities to get everyone writing at home 
 

Earlier this term we unfortunately had to cancel the arranged coffee morning about sup-
porting writing at home. Many of you expressed an interest in receiving ideas for inspir-

ing writing at home. 
 

Please find below some information put together by Miss Anderson, our English lead. 



 

  

 

 

 

The best things you can do when helping a child write:  

 



 
 



 

       

 

 

The NSPCC’s Number Day takes place on Fri 2nd Feb this year and as 
the previous two years, we’ll be celebrating it as a school. Teachers are 
planning a PSHE and Maths activity in class and we'll also hold a special 
assembly on the day.  

 

•      Dressing up for Digits. Pupils (and staff!) are asked to wear an 
item of clothing with a number on it (football shirt, cap, netball shirt or even 
a onesie!) or get even more creative by dressing as their favourite      
Numberblocks character or other mathematical idea. There are some         
images attached to inspire you!  To help raise money for the NSPCC, we 
are asking that all children who dress up bring in a donation of £1 or more 
if possible.   Donations can now also be made via Scopay. 



 
 


